
   
 
 
 
 
W2D2 Memo 3 Supplement      10 October 2019 
 
 
Hello all, 
 
Call this the "Memo 3 Supplement" to follow on with a bit more news: 

• Registrations are now closed. If you are in the "To:" field of this email, you are all 
signed-up, though. 

• The schedule for videoconferences next Wed 16 Oct is 
at https://quarknet.org/content/w2d2-videoconferences#sched. Please check it 
and let me know of anything that needs to be changed.  

• If you were not in W2D2 last year with a successful Vidyo connection and you 
have not yet had a Vidyo test this year, then...you need a Vidyo test! Scroll below 
to the original Memo 3 to find the remaining Vidyo testing times and connection 
info. 

This supplement will be linked on the W2D2 website. One more memo should come out 
Monday or Tuesday next week. Have a great measurement with your group and a great 
World Wide Data Day videoconference! 
 
All the best, 
 
Ken 
 
P.S. The Flyer for students and the press release are now updated and on the W2D2 
website! 


